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Good Evening Theta Omega Members/Sorors, 

At the last Chapter meeting, The Presidents’ Wall Committee presented a sneak preview of 

the Presidents’ Wall with a slideshow of all Theta Omega Former Presidents.  Finding and 

reproducing these pictures took months of research.  However, the exciting results allow us 

to move forward and create The Presidents’ Wall.  On May 22, 2017, the Committees met 

and approved the activities to begin phase one of the project: the construction of display 

cases on each side of the fireplace and phase two: the framing and installation of pictures.  

 

 For phase one, the Committee selected Extreme Measurements as the General Contractor 

and extends thanks to Sorors Kim Echols, Judith Armstead and Bertina Power-Stewart for 

their referrals.  Currently, Extreme Measurements is under contract with another client but 

will be available during the months of July and August.  Actually, this window of opportunity 

is good timing.  During July and August, Theta Omega Chapter is in recess and the Center 

has limited scheduled events.  Therefore, the Committee has scheduled the available time 

for construction, pending approval.  Phase one should be completed within two weeks of 

the start date.  

 

For phase two, the Committee selected The Woodshop and has approved the hanging order 

of all former presidents, their associated years of service and the correct spelling and order 

of their names.  With the transfer of this information next week, The Woodshop can make 

all name plates and begin the matting and framing process as the presidents’ pictures are 

released.  Since the Committee will control the variable flow of pictures to The Woodshop, 

the timeline for Phase two has some “wiggle” room, but still allows the Presidents’ Wall to 

be completed before our 95th Celebration.  At this time, the Committee is in a comfortable 

planning position.  Therefore moving forward, the Chapter will receive project updates in 

the newsletter until the project is completed--after which, a final report will be prepared. 

 

 Soror June Lewis Mustiful, Chairman 

Sorors Tresa Dunbar Garrett and Rita Wilson, Co-chairmen  

   


